
HIGHLIGHTS Continued

Richie Dryer hits for two points as the Terriers overcome 
a strong Siena team.

The Frosh basketball team did not enjoy a 
winning season, losing several close games. Jim 
Raftrey sets for two points in a losing cause 
against St. John’s.

Dr. George Westerman, Panamanian Ambassador to the 
United Nations, addressed the student body on December 
9th. Dr. Westerman discussed the state of United States- 
Panama relations. The talk was sponsored by the I.R.C.

December 16th was the final day of classes before the Christmas holidays. 
Highlighting the assembly was an address by Brother Urban, several popular 
Christmas numbers rendered by the Campus Tones and a selection of 
hymns sung by the Glee Club. A surprise came at the assembly’s close 
when Joe Murphy presented a gift from the student body to Mrs. McDermott 
for her wonderful work in the Lounge.

The Veterans Club held several socials for members and alumni at 
the Baron DeKalb Knights of Columbus during November and 
December. The club also conducted a highly successful Toy Drive 
at Christmas time. Alumnus Les Bishop and his date share a table 
with the Finans and the Wisdoms.



Phi Rho Pi held its 40th Annual Ball on January 23rd in the 
Colonial Room of the Sheraton-Atlantic Hotel. Two hundred 
couples attended the affair. Sal Messineo led a gay conga line 
as the dancers weaved among the guests tables.
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Senior Class made a closed three day retreat 
23rd and 27th. The class was divided into three 
’ to Mount Alverno, the third to the Third Order 
\ver held out-of-doors by the seniors on retreat 
:r permitted.

The closing day of the underclass retreat 
most of the students at the communion rail, the 
perfect ending of a good retreat.

In late January, a group of students met in the 
Lounge where plans for the Loyalty Fund Cam- 
paign were unfolded to them by Brother Urban. 
The drive, dedicated to the memory of Brother 
Jerome, began in February and ran until April 
11th. A goal of 100% student participation 
was set.
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